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 Richard Lucas OBJ2016/2926/P 25/06/2016  15:49:52 I live in the basement of the property that backs directly onto 35 Camden Mews. What little sunlight 

that makes its way into my home would be significantly reduced if the proposed extension to 35 

Camden Mews is given the go ahead. During the months September to April (inclusive) the sun moves 

in an arc throughout the day that just barely clears the existing roof line of 35 Camden Mews. The 

proposed extension would cast us into a shadow for eight months of the year. I am certain that you 

would agree that this would be entirely unacceptable
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